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OFFICE OF THE

PLANNING BOARD

Dear Planning Board Chairman & Members:

I, Carrie Worthington, have decided to submit my letter of resignation as administrative
clerk to the Planning Board.

My decision is based on personal circumstances. 1 truly regret to have to do this at this
time but it’s in my best interest to do so.

T wish the Planning Board a successful year and thank them for their time and patience
during the past few months,
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